City At Work: Promoting Safety and Responsibility Among Learners

The Public Safety Directorate, in collaboration with key stakeholders, today rolled out an Anti-
Bullying, Anti-Violence and Road Safety Education Campaign at Geelhoutpark High School.

Together with the Department of Education, Challenges of Life, From Zero to Hero, and Nostoa,
the campaign focused on empowering learners with knowledge and values that promote safety,
discipline, and mutual respect in schools and beyond.

This initiative forms part of the City at Work programme’s broader commitment to building safer,
more resilient communities by educating and shaping responsible future citizens.

#CityAtWork #YouthEmpowerment #SaferCommunities


https://web.facebook.com/hashtag/cityatwork?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVND16ms9Cbw0cgh0wVtxdUUtlz_YhdbImHuDWac2SCKAv24k_P6oKUK1qBXjcenAWZbUOVONz066Qye539lVwUS61xzQ-mARMnKa6ZjMolQNJP5KBw3lfHk_AbvvSJdHEG0Coqxw3yp-TBnf5MdHKGqOS3uZy3ZklydlPBoMema3znDv52XTQJzeTOX1aFcow&__tn__=*NK-R
https://web.facebook.com/hashtag/youthempowerment?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVND16ms9Cbw0cgh0wVtxdUUtlz_YhdbImHuDWac2SCKAv24k_P6oKUK1qBXjcenAWZbUOVONz066Qye539lVwUS61xzQ-mARMnKa6ZjMolQNJP5KBw3lfHk_AbvvSJdHEG0Coqxw3yp-TBnf5MdHKGqOS3uZy3ZklydlPBoMema3znDv52XTQJzeTOX1aFcow&__tn__=*NK-R
https://web.facebook.com/hashtag/safercommunities?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVND16ms9Cbw0cgh0wVtxdUUtlz_YhdbImHuDWac2SCKAv24k_P6oKUK1qBXjcenAWZbUOVONz066Qye539lVwUS61xzQ-mARMnKa6ZjMolQNJP5KBw3lfHk_AbvvSJdHEG0Coqxw3yp-TBnf5MdHKGqOS3uZy3ZklydlPBoMema3znDv52XTQJzeTOX1aFcow&__tn__=*NK-R







